Dolphinholme Dispatch

Friday 8th September 2023



Email: head@dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk bursar@dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk www.dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss Joanne Mather

Monday message from Miss Mather:

Welcome back to the academic year 2023-2024!

I hope that you have all had a lovely summer break and managed some down time to make lovely memories with friends and family. This time is precious but it is so good to be back with our school family for the start of the new academic year. We have welcomed our new



Reception children into Team Dolphinholme and they have all had a super 1st week. As have all of our children in their new year groups and classes. It is going to be a great year!

There are quite a few letters coming home tonight with the children so please check bags, pockets, book bags or any other hiding places that letters could get squirreled into! We have packed them into an envelope for easier distribution and this can be used to return those which need to be returned to school. Thank you.

hair

Crazy Hair Day

What is Funky Hair Friday?

It is a day to simply style your hair - or head - in any way you like to raise money and profile for The Little Princess Trust.



https://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/fundraising/funky-hair-funday
All children, and adults, are invited to take part in Funky Hair Friday on the 15th September and style their hair or head in any way they wish! There is no set cost for this activity, all we ask is for a donation. The Little Princess Trust provides **free** real hair wigs to children and young people, up to 24 years, who have lost their own hair through cancer treatment or other conditions. Felicity in Y3 is donating her hair to this wonderful charity very soon and so we are happy to support her venture. I know that other children have previously donated their hair and I think you are all amazing!

Well done Felicity—we are all really proud of you.



St Mark's Picnic and Duck Race

On Sunday 17th September at Corless Mill Farm, by the river.

Picnic starts at 12.30pm

Cakes, Bakes and Drinks for sale

Duck Race starts at 1.30pm

For more info or to reserve your DUCK call Anthony on

07785 366698 **£2 per duck**



Dolphinholme Show

There will be no Forest Church this Saturday, 9th September, due to it being The Dolphinholme



Show. Good luck to all of those entering categories and hopefully, we will be celebrating some winners on Monday.

Good luck everyone!



After School Club

A reminder that ASC will close at 5pm

(Fridays only)

Primary School Admission—Reception 2024-2025

Applications are now open for children starting primary school in September 2024!

Closing date is 15th January 2024

Apply online at: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/

Open Days at Dolphinholme:

Option 1: Monday 25th September at 9:30am

Option 2: Thursday 19th October at 1pm



Option 3: Wednesday 8th November at 3:30pm

Please book you place at the school office with Mr. Cronshaw or phone on 01524 791530.

Week beginning Monday 11/09/23 ~ Menu Week 3

Please could you check that your Scopay account is up to date. Thank you.



Diary Dates...so far...:

Saturday 9.9.2023: The Dolphinholme Show **W.b. Monday 11.9.2023:** Y5/6 Bikeability

Tuesday 12.9.2023: Football with Mr. Baines for Y4, Y5

and Y6

school

Friday 15.9.2023: Fun with Coach Gunn before school and/or after

Friday 15.9.2023: Funky Hair Friday

Sunday 17.9.23: Family Service at St Mark's. (Y6) Followed by...

Sunday17.9.2023: Community Picnic and Duck Race

Open Days for Reception 2024:

25.9.2023 (9:30am), 19.10.2023 (1pm), 8.11.2023 (3:30pm)

